
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update  

December 11, 2020 

 

 

Dear St. John’s Residents and Families, 

I have very good news to report.  No one tested positive for the COVID-19 virus during 

the last two rounds of testing which were on December 3 and 7. We tested again 

yesterday, December 10, and we should start seeing some of these results over the 

weekend. Waiting for COVID-19 test results is a bit nerve racking, but these tests are so 

helpful in monitoring the presence of this virus within our buildings.    

Many nursing homes and assisted living buildings have had major COVID outbreaks 

either among residents or staff, or in some cases both. Our hearts and prayers go out to 

those facilities that have significant COVID outbreaks. We have been very fortunate in 

that we have been able to prevent a major COVID outbreak in all of St. John’s buildings. 

I continue to commend our employees for their work in preventing the spread of this 

horrible virus to our residents, tenants, and others.   

Take Care and God Bless,   

Scot Spates 

CEO / Administrator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You'll find a home in our community. 
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